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15th May 2020 
 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 
VIRTUAL MEETING FOR ALL PARENTS AND CARERS 
 
As you know, we are planning to re-open the school building on 1st June to our Year 6 children and the 
children of our critical workers.   I know that many of you will have questions about this and will want 
to know how the school plans to operate over the coming weeks. 
 
In order to answer your questions and give you a detailed understanding of what we plan to do, I will 
be hosting a virtual presentation to parents on TUESDAY, 19th MAY at 6 30pm.  The meeting will be 
conducted via Zoom, and the details of how to join the meeting are below.  Whilst the meeting will 
primarily deal with the logistics of opening the school to our Year 6 pupils, it is relevant for all parents, 
as I will also talk about our distance learning provision and what challenges I envisage as we move into 
July.  Please note, there is a limit of 300 people who are able to log on to the Zoom platform. 
 
During the meeting, it will not be possible to answer questions.   However, we would like to cover the 
issues that are most concerning you.  If you have a question that you would like answering, please 
send it to Mrs Brinicombe at deputy@horsell-junior.surrey.sch.uk by 12 00pm on Monday, 18th May.  
I will then endeavour to cover as many of your queries as I can during my presentation. 
 
Over the next few days, I will be sharing our school policies and procedures with you.  As you can 
appreciate, we are working to tight timescales as government and county advice is coming out almost 
daily. We are working as hard as we can to get these documents to you in a timely manner.  All 
information about the school re-opening, including slides for Tuesday’s presentation, will be posted 
onto our website in a new folder called ‘school re-opening’ under the ‘news and events’ tab.  We will 
also be sending out frequent ParentMail communications so please continue to monitor your emails. 
Following on from Tuesday’s presentation, we will be sending out a parent survey for all of our Year 6 
parents to ascertain the likely number of Year 6 pupils we can expect on 1st June.   
 
Thank you for your continuing support and I look forward to sharing our plans with you on Tuesday 
evening. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 

 

Mrs Wand 

Zoom meeting login details:   

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/89503936396  
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